
Since our last newsletter we have experienced a mixture of emotions and 
challenges. 


On a positive note:


• The protests and riots have halted in and around the Cusco area, for now. This is 
leading to a slight increase in tourism with businesses and attractions opening 
up again. Thank you for your prayers into this situation.


• We have had the best time with Helen’s parents who stayed with us for 3 weeks, 
and we have welcomed Imi who is staying with us for a few months. 


• The girls have started going to a local school 2 days a week. They are settling in 
well, enjoying this new experience and lots of new friends.


• Lots of opportunities are opening up for us to be part of City wide conferences 
and events helping to unite the church and introduce 24-7 Prayer Peru to more 
people in Cusco. 


• As the Peruvian school year starts up we have several 24-7 prayer rooms lined 
up in different schools.


An area we would really appreciate your prayers for is regarding the permanent 
prayer room… 


We are regrettably having to pull out of the contract and report the landlady to the 
police for fraud against us. The past 5 months since we signed the contract have 
been full of deceit, deception and distraction. We have recently found out she has 
previous convictions for fraud (against past tenants) and a warrant out for her 
arrest, as well as using several different identities. 


Please pray for God’s will to be done in the whole situation. We feel that the enemy 
is getting frustrated with us being here and has therefore put this lady in our path. 
Please pray for the money to be returned to us. There is a very big chance (due to 
Peruvian law) that we will not get our deposit of over $6000 back. Please pray for 
the landlady and her family as well - so much must have happened in her life for 
her to reach this point, even though what she is doing is wrong, God still loves her. 
Please pray for wisdom and favour for us and our lawyer, we are so grateful to 
have a trustworthy lawyer from our church who is leading and supporting us 
through this process. 


Please know that, through all of this, we are all doing ok and constantly feel God’s 
presence, even though we might not fully understand the why. We feel more 
determined than ever to move forward and trust God, to praise Him through the 
trials and to lean deeper into His guidance and love.


We would love for you to partner with us in the work God is doing 
here in Cusco. Please click on the link to become a monthly 

supporter or give a one off donation. GRACIAS 

http://www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20384391 

The Taylor’s Newsletter

FAMILY ON A MISSION 13TH MARCH 2023

Faith and Emma’s 
first day at ‘Los 

Patriotas’ christian 
school


Family trip to 
Machu Pichu


Welcoming Imi to 
the house!


                                 

Praying for and 

with all who return 
to schools and 

colleges this week.
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